The Village of Lexington Common Council held a Town Hall Meeting Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at the Lexington United Methodist Church, 5597 Main Street, Lexington, MI 48450

Town Hall Meeting at 6:00 p.m. by Greg Weykamp @ Edgewater **Present:** L. Fisher, C. Cutright, K. Kaatz and approximately (60) citizens

BUSINESS

A. Harbor Redevelopment Presentation – Edgewater

Greg Weykamp explained this meeting is the second townhall meeting of the harbor redevelopment. Weykamp gave a power point presentation of the general area that will be redeveloped. During the presentation, Weykamp pointed out some different possibilities Lexington could incorporate during the redevelopment. Edgewater is looking for feedback from the public. Questions and answers followed. Weykamp stated Edgewater will use each committee's feedback and design what will work best for Lexington. Additional meetings will be scheduled as each step of the process occurs. The link to the power point presentation is listed below and on the Village website.

230920 Lex Concept Present.pdf

Town Hall ended at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted Vicki Scott, Village Clerk